
Intellectual Property Attorneys 

O'Keefe, Egan, Peterman & Enders, LLP 

January 24,2012 

Via E-mail: satelliteoffices@uspto.gov 

AzamKhan 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
United States Patent and Trademark Office 
Mail Stop Office of Under Secretary and Director 
P.O. Box 1450 
Alexandria, VA 22313 

RE: USPTO Satellite Office 

Dear Mr. Khan: 

The lawyers of O'Keefe, Egan, Peterman & Enders LLP support the selection of 
Austin as a satellite office ofthe U.S. Patent Trademark Office. Our four attorneys 
practice patent law exclusive. 

The city ofAustin for the past 20 years has become a leading technology center 
for high-tech and fortune 500 corporations, thus making Austin an appropriate location 
for a satellite office ofthe U.S. Patent Trademark Office. 

If we can be of assistance, please give us a call. 
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